Dear Friends;

On Sunday, April 28 we announced our new Associate Pastor, Rev.
Becky Rokitowski. I've included a letter from Becky, and I hope you
will take a moment and send her and her family a note of welcome.
Becky and her family will be moving to Tallahassee in June and she
will begin her appointment at Saint Paul's on July 1, preaching on
Sunday, July 7. We will have a welcome reception after our service
that day as well.

I am very excited about the gifts that Becky brings to our pastoral
team. Becky has experience in youth ministry, and will be working
with Raymond in shaping that ministry. Additionally, she will take
the lead in our Congregational and Community Care minis-
tries. Becky loves to teach, and is looking forward to creating new
outreach opportunities as well. I believe we will make a great team!

I encourage you to send Pastor Becky and her family a note of wel-
come and greeting. I know this will go a long way to making them
feel welcome when they arrive in Tallahassee. Their address is 5225
Venetian Blvd. NE, Saint Petersburg, FL 33703.

On Sunday, May 5 we will have the joy of confirming four of our
youth, and they will become full members of the church, with all the
privileges of membership. Would you make every effort to be in wor-
ship that week to welcome these young folks into the church? Our
new confirmands are Julia Ferris, Nathan Reed, Ani Hatfield and
Oninye Okoli. It has been a real joy to work with them these last six
weeks to prepare for this day.

I hope to see you all on Wednesday, May 8 as we support our Interna-
tional Missions with a fund raiser dinner. I have my eye on some of
the wonderful auction items, and I know that you do too! There are
fantastic items and services being offered for auction, and your sup-
port of this event will not only provide wonderful fellowship, but also
grant financial support to our sister churches in Haiti and Cuba. Let's
have a strong showing!

MAY 2019

Hmsdgm shnm k
@t bs

Chmmdg %

When: Wednesday, May 8
(5:00-6:30 silent auction; seated din-
ner from 6:00 to 6:45; meals available
for carryout from 5:15 to 6:15; live
auction from 6:45 to 7:45; childcare
available from 4:30 to event’s end)
Where: Sanders Hall

Why: to raise money for our sister
churches in Haiti and Cuba

The annual International Missions
Dinner & Auction is right around the
corner! Purchase your tickets now to
reserve a spot and a delicious Carib-
bean chicken dinner, but also know
that if you can’t make it for dinner,
you're more than welcome to come
for the silent and live auctions. Saint
Paul’s members and friends have
been so generous in contributing to
our event. You don’t want to miss the
variety of items we have for all ages
and price points!

We're keeping this fun event afforda-
ble for families. Adult dinners cost
$12 and children are $5, with a $36
family max. You can buy tickets after
service or right now on the Missions
page of the church website
(www.saintpaulsumc.org/ministries/
missions-outreach/). Free childcare
will be available with advance signup
in the nursery.

Continued on page 4
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Saint Paul’s Book Club meets in room
200. Members read the same book and
meet to hear a review by one of our
members, followed by a discussion by
the whole group. This month’s book is
Looking Again by Lisa Strout. Everyone
is welcome.
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Bagging: Wednesday, May 22 - 10:30 a.m.
Distribution: Saturday, May 25 - 9:30 a.m.
Our Soul Food ministry (helping our Lake Ella homeless neighbors) has been in
existence for five years.

We distribute to-go type foods, small (hotel sized) toiletries, laundry cards (from
Wash Around the Clock on Tharpe St.), and laundry detergent the last Saturday of
each month at 9:30 a.m. in the covered pavilions across the street from the lake.

Bagging food items occurs the Wednesday prior to the last Saturday of the month
at 10:30 a.m.

With an anticipated move of collection and storage areas we will have limited space
and can accept ONLY the following new or gently used clothing items for both men

F@QSGDQHMF SN 0Q @xXwomen:  socks t-shirts jeans

God is still answering prayer as we
gather in His Name. We invite every-
one to join us during Lent to pray
together, Wednesdays, 8:00-8:30 a.m.
in the church office (Please make us
move to a larger room!) God is with

tennis shoes underwear (new)

Our homeless neighbors at Lake Ella have requested disposable razors, small

(hotel size) soais and/or travel size shaving cream. Please place items in the Soul

Thank you to everyone who is currently participating in this much-needed ministry.



